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 Dear Room 12 and 13 families, 

 Our Sanctuary Mountain Maungatautari Trip 

 is postponed until Friday 9th December! 

 Unfortunately, due to the wet and stormy weather forecast for 
 tomorrow, and on the advice of the staff at Maungatautari, we have 
 had to make the difficult decision to, once again, postpone our trip. 

 We did think tomorrow would be our final opportunity to go to the 
 mountain, however the good news is the staff at Maungatautari have 
 given  us a new date:  Friday the 9th of December.   

 Thank you to all our whānau who have so kindly offered to help out. 
 We apologise that, once again, we need to change the date! We 
 have really appreciated your willingness to re-organise your 
 schedules, more than once, to help us out. Please let us know if you 
 are able to help us out on  the 9th of December. 

 Many  thanks  for  your  understanding.  We  are  doing  our  very  best  to 
 give the children this experience. 

 Kind regards, 

 Jackie Simpson    and Danielle Brydon   


